From: Linebaugh, Stephanie Ball <linebaugh.stephanie@epa.gov>

Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2020 6:53 PM

To: Richard, Philip E - DNR

Cc: Fox, Shelley L - DNR; Fassbender, Judy L - DNR; Carey, Angela J - DNR; Fitzpatrick, William - DNR;
Saari, Christopher A - DNR

Subject: RE: penta wood- remedial design work plan

Phil,

| have reviewed the RD work plan and | approve the plan.S

StepShanie

From: Richard, Philip E - DNR <Philip.Richard@wisconsin.gov>

Sent: Friday, April 10, 2020 8:11 AM

To: Linebaugh, Stephanie Ball <linebaugh.stephanie@epa.gov>

Cc: Fox, Shelley L - DNR <Shelley.Fox@wisconsin.gov>; Judy Fassbender <judy.fassbender@wisconsin.gov>;
angela.carey@wisconsin.gov; Fitzpatrick, William - DNR <William.Fitzpatrick@wisconsin.gov>; Saari, Christopher A - DNR
<Christopher.Saari@wisconsin.gov>

Subject: penta wood- remedial design work plan

Stephanie,

Attached is the work plan for remedial design at the Pent Wood site in Siren, Wisconsin.
Let me know if you need anything else.

Thanks,

Phil

Philip E. Richard

Hydrogeologist

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
Phone: 715 762 1352

Fax: 715 762 4348
philip.richard@wisconsin.gov

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.
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